Elizabeth Thomason
Director of Student Services Review Committee
Student Government Association
900 Auraria Pkwy, Ste 301
Denver, CO 80204

November 15th , 2024
Dear Pamela Toney,
As the Director of the SSRC, I would like to extend both my own appreciation and that of the rest of the Student Government Association (SGA) for your presentation on November 1st, 2024. As a whole, the SGA endorses the continued efforts and improvements made by the Director of Enrollment Management in amplifying the campus experience for all students of CU Denver.
Throughout your presentation and RFI, we found many noteworthy accomplishments for which we would like to commend you including a general complement to the financial aid group, the hosting of the largest-ever admitted students' day, increasing student retention by significant amounts, and increasing Lynx Central staffing.
While we all acknowledge and appreciate the strides made to improve the student experience here at CU Denver, the SGA SSRC would like to recognize potential opportunities for further enhancement. To that end, we would like to offer the following suggestion:
1) Improved Communications with Students: During the presentation, there was mention of an ongoing struggle to communicate with students. Presently, this issue is being remedied through an improved social media team. However, this solution does not help students with finding personal information that would only be found in their email. We would recommend collaboration with the Director of Academic Achievement to add a unit or subunit to UNIV. classes regarding the importance of email; even in the modern era of Instagram.
In conclusion, we applaud the progress made thus far and are excited about the potential for even greater achievements in the future. The SGA SSRC looks forward to continuing our collaborative partnership with the Director of Enrollment Management and company.
Thank you for your dedication and hard work in making CU Denver a place where every student has the opportunity to celebrate their academic journey and feel connected to our community.

Sincerely,
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Elizabeth Thomason - Director, SSRC CU Denver
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